
ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 
Odessa, Texas 

 
 

Memorandum 

 
 
 
TO:  Board of Trustees 
 
FROM: Hector Mendez, Superintendent of Schools 
 
SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF INTERAGENCY 

COOPERATION CONTRACT 
 

DATE: February 17, 2009 
 

 
The attached contract represents the third year for the summer bridges program.  This program 
is a continuation of a partnership with ECISD and UTPB to prepare students for success in 
college through an interactive program of college readiness.  

 
******************** 

 
It is recommended that the Board of Trustees approve the attached contract. 

 
******************** 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
                                                                 
Hector Mendez                                 Steve Brown, Ed.D 
Superintendent of Schools                                  Assistant Superintendent 
                                                                                                Secondary Operations 


